
 
From: Mike 
Sent: 22 Apr
To: Planning
Subject: Re: NYM/2021/0251/CVC - Catwick Farm
 
Hi Justine,
Thank you for your email, I can confirm that regarding condition number 5 the external light fittings to be used will be of
the type in the picture below using lamps with no more than 500 lumens.
Regarding condition number 8 I can confirm that all new window and door frames will be painted white using Rubbol
Satura paint and external doors will be stained using Sadolin stain on hardwood woodwork. This will match what is used
throughout the entire external woodwork on the farmhouse. I have shown this in the two photographs. I hope this
information is what you were looking for and hopefully we can complete this application as soon as possible. Please do not
hesitate to contact me if you require any more information.
Kind regards 
 
Mike Hogarth
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